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      RAC HEALTH CARE COMMITTEE MEETING 

                   NOV. 13, 2020  -  2 p.m. 

                                               CLUB ROOM 

 

Members Present:  Leslie Anderson, Carol Croll, Ann Graff, Marty Mallak,  Judy 

Michael, Helen McAninch, Bobbie O’Neill, Kathleen Riviello, guest—RAC President 

Ron Sweet 

 

Members Absent:  Chris Grella, Kim Haberkorn, Ardette Isler—excused 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chair Judy Michael at 2:04 p.m. 

Motion to accept agenda was made by K. Riviello and seconded by H. McAninch.  

Approved. 

Motion to accept minutes of Oct. 9th made by Ann Graff and seconded by Bobbie 

O’Neill.  Approved. 

 

Report by Lisa Frank:    

    1.  39 associates received the flu shots 

    2.  A bag with Vial of Life Information sheet inside will be distributed on November 

17th.  This replaces the VL in the refrigerator.  Those not attending can pick up 

information sheet in the health office.  This is to be attached with a magnet to the 

refrigerator. 

 

Report by Chair Michael: 

    1.  46% returned the questionnaire 

    2.  Topics requested on the questionnaire will be definitely considered for future 

programs.   

    3.  Emergency Squad will make presentation on Nov. 17th.  (Program agenda included 

here.) 

    4.  Residents are grateful for the phone calls. 

 

 

Report by Co-chair Anderson: 

      The Emergency Squad will also, on the 17th, present a 10-minute film showing what 

the squad does.  It will be available on channel 732. 

 

New Business: 

      RAC President Ron Sweet—expressed thanks to the committee for doing a good job; 



 

 

 

. 

      He noted that everything that a committee wants to do regarding the residents should 

be cleared by RAC e.g. questionnaire. 

       He noted that committees are an integral part of RAC doing important work for the 

residents. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by H. McAninch and seconded by A. Graff.  Approved. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:50 p.m. 

 

Next meeting…..December 11, 2020…..2 p.m……...club room 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Riviello, secretary 

 

 
       

 


